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Ref. Request for Declaration by USATF regarding Equal Treatment for Men and
Women in the 50km lAAF Race Walk Events

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

I represent race walker Erin Taylor-Talcott who has long fought for equality for women
race walkers in the 50km race walk event, on both the national and international stages.
In a companion letter, she and I request that she be included in the United States Team
for the upcoming 2017 World Championships in London to compete in the 50km race
walk event.

As her counsel, I am preparing for the next step given the expected resistance from lAAF
and the gender bias embedded in its 50km race walk event program. USATF is to be
applauded for providing for a women's national championship over 50km and for having
selected women 50km walkers for the 2016 LAAF World Race Walking Team
Championships and the Pan American Race Walking Cup. I commend USATF for its
commitment to advocate that all lAAF race walk events should have equal treatment for
men and women, expressed in the Agreement between USATF and Erin on May 9,2014.

Given that the continued maintenance of these advocacy positions by USATF is an
essential term of that Agreement, I request your assistance in Erin's ongoing quest for
gender equality in the 50km race walk event.




